

N.T. Chamber of Commerce and Industry

19 September 1997

Hon Shane Stone, MLA Chief Minister **GPO Box 3146** DARWIN NT 0801

Dear Chief Minister

We write to congratulate you on your success in the recent Territory elections and on your appointment as Chief Minister and Attorney General and in your responsibility for Young Territorians, Women's Policy, Statehood and Defence Support.

Additionally, we wish to thank you for your support of the Chamber, its members and business in general in the Central Australian Region in the past and look forward to continuing our good working relationship in the future.

With best wishes

Yours sincerely

Beth Mildred

Regional Manager, Central Australia

Berh Mildred

Chairman, Executive Committee

Facsimile:

(08) 8972 2797

Facsimile:

(08) 8962 2362